
 

    

 
       Dear parents, 

Please note that Qur’an competition celebration date will change to Thursday 2nd June 2016 

instead of 19th May the reason of that because year 6 have Sat exam from 14th may to 28th may.   

Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any inquiries. My email is: h.kamel_jps@gemsedu.com 

 Year1 group will study the following topic in Islamic studies during the last and the next week commencing (24-
04-2015 and-05-2015)  
 
Topic to be covered: 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 

 

 
Unit D chapter 3 

  
Eid Mubarek 

 
• To distinguish between 
Eid- Ul- Fitr and Eid –Ul-
Adha. 
• To define what Udhiyah 
is.  
• To recite the Eid 
Takbeer. 

 
Memorize suratun-Nasr 
Collect pictures of some actions we do in 
Eid celebration and stick them on a poster. 
 

                         

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  h.kamel_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

http://quran.com 

http://www.quran411.com/surah-nasr.asp 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 
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